
 
 
 
 
Instructions – Regional Training Form Submission 
 
Dear NYAPT Member, 
 
One of NYAPT’s goals is to offer more frequent trainings throughout the state.  We are 
very fortunate to have the talent that we have within our organization, and we hope that 
you might be willing to consider sharing your expertise by offering a regional training.  It 
would be very much appreciated if you would take a moment to review the regional 
training proposal form.  If you have any questions after you have had the opportunity to 
review this form please feel free to contact me.  I hope that you will consider submitting a 
proposal!  You can return the completed form to Mary Anne Assini at 
maassini2000@yahoo.com or Jodi Mullen at jodi.mullen@oswego.edu 
 
Once a completed form is received it is first forwarded it to the CE coordinator for review 
and approval for NYAPT CE's.  Following that approval NYAPT will then create and 
distribute a flier announcing and promoting the training. 
 
If you have any questions please let me know.  
 
Again, thank you for your consideration! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mary Anne Assini, LCSW-R, RPT-S 
NYAPT President 


